Dist 5 26a&b

 From:
 Christopher Parker

 To:
 BOS Public Comment

 Cc:
 Erika Seward

Subject: Nevada County Recreation and Resiliency Master Plan

Date: Monday, September 26, 2022 2:46:16 PM

CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't recognize the sender, consider deleting.

Do not click links or open attachments <u>unless</u> you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have more questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet.

Dear Board Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to you to offer my support for the funding of the contract between Nevada County and Design Workshop to complete a Nevada County Recreation and Resiliency Master Plan. *Peak visitation, outdoor recreation opportunity, accessibility, resiliency and adequate public facilities* are all top-of-mind challenges in meeting the demands of resident and visitor recreation while maintaining a healthy dose of respect for the landscape that we residents and business owners choose to call home. There is a great opportunity to study the issues, find creative solutions and ultimately tap into funding opportunities. This is a 'must need' study for our residents, businesses, our employees and our visitors.

Thank you, -Chris Parker-

CHRISTOPHER PARKER

Vice President, Real Estate & Resort Development
Sugar Bowl Resort | Royal Gorge Cross Country | Mt. Lincoln, LLC

